Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Ashley Owens <aowens@toptiersolarsolutions.com>
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 11:17 AM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: Permit Submission Withdraw Request

Good morning,
Please withdraw the submission for 26 Lamm Avenue, Erwin, NC, 28339. The homeowner has cancelled their
contract with Top Tier and has decided not to move forward with the solar installation project at this time.

Thank you,

Ashley Owens
Permitting Team Lead
Top Tier Solar Solutions
Mobile: 855.997.1213
Phone: 855.997.1213
Fax: 855.927.8969

TOP TIER

SOLAR SOLUTIONS
www.toptiersolarsolutions.com




